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Table 3-3. Implementation Action Items for Watershed Status and Trends Monitoring Program 

Watershed Status and Trends Monitoring Program 

Quick Start (2018) Short-term (2019-2023) Mid-term (2024-2028) Long-term (2029+) 

Develop expanded monitoring 
program (includes monitoring for 
all three water resources focus 
areas); initiate expanded 
monitoring program 

Continue expanded monitoring 
program, adapt as needed to 
track water quality trends, fill 
identified data gaps, provide 
baseline information for 
permitting actions, and identify 
areas for restoration and 
conservation activities 

Continue expanded monitoring 
program, adapt as needed 

Continue expanded monitoring 
program, adapt as needed 

Develop technical advisory 
committee 

      

Develop SAP/QAPP for expanded 
monitoring program for trends 
monitoring, filling data gaps, 
future permitting, and identifying 
areas for restoration and 
conservation 

Update SAP/QAPP as needed Update SAP/QAPP as needed Update SAP/QAPP as needed 

Monitoring data analysis and 
reporting 

Monitoring data analysis and 
reporting 

Monitoring data analysis and 
reporting 

Monitoring data analysis and 
reporting 

Establish funding plan for Years 
1-3 

Establish long-term funding 
mechanism 

Maintain long-term funding 
mechanism 

Maintain long-term funding 
mechanism 

    Utilize data to document 
ecological improvements and 
guide future restoration and 
conservation activities 

Continue to utilize data to 
document ecological 
improvements and guide future 
restoration and conservation 
activities 

 



 
 
Table 3-4. Implementation Action Items for Watershed Status and Trends Dashboard 

Watershed Status and Trends Dashboard 

Quick Start (2018) Short-term (2019-2023) Mid-term (2024-2028) Long-term (2029+) 

Establish environmental 
indicators and monitoring 
parameters 

Develop dashboard based on 
established environmental 
indicators, including online and 
in-town; update dashboard with 
monitoring data 

Continue to update dashboard 
with monitoring data; provide 
analysis and explain implications 

Continue to update dashboard 
with monitoring data; provide 
analysis and explain implications 

  Engage water resources 
managers on utilization of trend 
data for decision making 

Use dashboard for adaptive 
management of water resources 

Use dashboard for adaptive 
management of water resources 

  Develop "targets" or "triggers" 
based on established 
environmental indicators 

Use "targets" or "triggers" for 
established environmental 
indicators to document 
ecological improvements 
resulting from restoration, 
conservation and management 
actions 

Continue to use "targets" or 
"triggers" for established 
environmental indicators to 
document ecological 
improvements resulting from 
restoration, conservation and 
management actions  

 Establish long-term funding 
mechanism 

Maintain long-term funding 
mechanism 

Maintain long-term funding 
mechanism 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
Table 3-5. Implementation Action Items for Watershed Restoration and Conservation 

Watershed Restoration and Conservation 

Quick Start (2018) Short-term (2019-2023) Mid-term (2024-2028) Long-term (2029+) 

Identify projects to prioritize 
from existing plans 

Identify projects to prioritize 
from existing plans and newly 
collected data; implement 
restoration and conservation 
projects 

Continue to implement 
restoration and conservation 
projects; utilize monitoring data 
to prioritize future projects 

Continue to implement 
restoration and conservation 
projects; utilize monitoring data 
to prioritize future projects 

Identify partners to pursue 
implementation of specific 
projects 

      

Seek funding sources for project 
implementation 

Continue to seek funding sources 
for project implementation 

Continue to seek funding sources 
for project implementation 

Continue to seek funding sources 
for project implementation 

Update Upper Gallatin River 
Watershed Restoration Plan for 
impaired streams 

      

Document restoration and 
conservation actions already 
taken 

      

  Engage private landowners in 
conservation activities 

Continue to engage private 
landowners in conservation 
activities 

Continue to engage private 
landowners in conservation 
activities 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


